MINUTES OF THE SPARTA PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES


May 1, 2017
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Sparta Public Library Board of Trustees was called to order by vice President, Richard Cavalier, on May 1, 2017 at 7:05 p.m. in the main study area.

Members present:






Absent:

Amy Kloos

                                      


Domenica McDonald 
Don Adams 


Peggy Petkas

             Steve Gerlach
Anne Bourner


Richard Cavalier
             Bob Taylor                         



         Susan Colbert, Librarian




There were no minutes to read
Correspondence:  A Thank You from Susan Colbert was read thanking the library board for the flowers in memory of Jeff Colbert.  
Treasurer’s Report: 

After review of the report, it was moved by Don Adams and seconded by Amy Kloos, to accept the Treasurer’s Report as presented   It was moved by Peggy Petkas and seconded by Ann  Bourner to pay all outstanding bills and any other outstanding bills due before the next board meeting.  Motion carried unanimously. 
Librarian’s Report:
Susan Colbert present the “wish list” she presented and was approved by the Friends

Susan discussed displaying the Misselhorn prints and the choice of the tiles for the meeting room.    A committee was formed consisting of Anne Bourner, Domenica McDonald, Amy Kloos, and Susan Colbert to select where to hang the prints, and choose the color of tiles for the meeting room.

Susan reported the Memorial donations  for Jeff Colbert is $1330.00
It was moved by Peggy Petkas and 2nd by Ann Bourner that the Librarians Report be approved.  Motion carried

New Business:
After discussion, a motion was made by Ann Bourner and seconded by Amy Kloos to close the library on May 27 and 29 for Memorial Day weekend.  Motion passed unanimously

After discussion, a motion was made by John Clendenin and seconded by Amy Kloos to close the library on July 4th.  Motion passed unanimously 

Old Business:

John Clendenin moved and Ann Bourner seconded to accept the quote from Neal & Sons minus sales tax for the tile in the meeting room. Motion passed unanimously
Don Adams moved and Amy Kloos seconded to approve the bid for window washing.  Motion passed unanimously

The next meeting will be June 5, 2017.  The meeting closed at 8:03.

Respectfully submitted,
Peggy Petkas
Secretary –Pro Tem
